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*****PRESS RELEASE***** 
 

COURT CLERK’S OFFICE CLOSURE DUE TO 
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 
Effective Monday, December 14, 2020 through Tuesday, January 19, 2021, pursuant to Judicial 

Administrative Order No. 2020-014, the Humboldt Superior Court Clerk’s Office Lobby is 

ordered closed for walk-in service. Documents can be filed in the drop box located next to the 

Clerk’s Office on “I” Street or be sent by mail to 421 “I” Street, Eureka, CA 95501.  

 

Clerk’s Office staff will continue to be available via phone and email and will continue to 

process all filings within statutory guidelines. 
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